
From the beginning of the coronavirus pandemic, the Staff Association has 
worked constructively with CSIRO Executive to secure the organisation’s 
workforce response. 

The Staff Association’s COVID-19 approach is guided by three key principles: 

• The health and safety of CSIRO staff is paramount
• Financial disadvantage is minimised through access to leave options
• Staff are consulted and represented throughout.

Many more challenges lay ahead as staff gradually return to workplaces.

There’s never been a more important time to keep safe and stay connected.

For more information on our COVID-19 workforce response, 
visit www.csirostaff.org.au/resources/covid-19-information

Join the CSIRO Staff community at www.csirostaff.org.au/join

Authorised Sam Popovski, Secretary CSIRO Staff Association 

Keep safe

Join CSIRO Staff

Stay connected 


